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Anoka County Heroin Overdoses 

 
In the past ten days, Anoka County Law Enforcement has responded to four deaths linked 

to heroin overdoses.  Although the cases remain under investigation, heroin use is a 

significant factor in each.  Excluding the most recent reported events, there were seventeen 

deaths attributed to drug overdose in 2018, with nine of those indicating heroin overdose. 
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